
- St. Anthony of Padua Catholic Church 

7237 Morrow Road, Agassiz, British Columbia  V0M 1A3   (604) 796-9181                           

www.stanthonyagassiz.ca   email:   st.anthonys@shaw.ca; parish.sapa@rcav.org     

We, the Catholic community of St. Anthony of Padua, relying on the wisdom and the grace of God, unite ourselves to 
the call for renewal and transformation of our spiritual, social and economic life. 

April 17, 2022 – Easter Sunday 

 
Pastor:   Fr. Dennis O. Flores 
   dflores@rcav.org 
Deacon:  Jamie Meskas 
                 jamiemeskas@gmail.com 
Administrative Assistant:   Beccie Bokenfohr 
                 st.anthonys@shaw.ca 
                (604) 796-9181 
Sunday Mass Times:  Saturday Mass of Anticipation (5 pm) 
                                                      Sunday:  9 am and 11 am 
 

Weekday Mass Times:  Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, 
Friday & Saturday – 9 am; Tuesday – 7 pm                                                                    
Sacrament of Reconciliation:   20 minutes prior to Mass 
Adoration of Blessed Sacrament:  All Fridays Holy Hour 
9:30 am to 10:30 am 
Confession:   20 minutes prior to Mass or by appointment 
 

Mass Intentions:  April 16 to 23, 2022 

Novena & Rosary begins 30 minutes prior to Mass 
Saturday April 16 9 pm Easter Vigil 

+Leandro & Honorata Flores 

Sunday April 17 9 am +Gordie Billy 

11 am +Scott Baty 

Monday April 18 9 am +Veronica Larsen 

Tuesday April 19 7 pm +Nicanora S. Hidalgo 

Wednesday  April 20 9 am +Roy Gunderson 

Thursday April 21 9 am +Christian Larsen 

Friday 
 

April 22 9 am +Peter Bundic 

9:30 am Holy Hour 

10:15 am Benediction 

Saturday April 23 9 am +Frank & Margaret Krenus 

  5 pm +Vijay Lobo 

 
Last Sunday Collections 

Envelope $1,415.00 

Loose $221.00 

Other $240.00 

Total $1,876.00 
 
Please pray for those who are ill or housebound in our 
Parish family:   Cheryl Yaretz, Lyn Milburn, Ralph and Jeanette 
Watson,  Janet Quinn, Paul Van Scheyndel,  Joan Vowles, Stella 
Hildebrandt, Adriana Striker, Ellen Thompson, Paul McKenzie, 
Shirley Burton 

Please pray for the most recently deceased 

Stewardship Reflection 

April 17, 2022 – Easter Sunday 

“…He went about doing good and healing all those 
oppressed by the devil, for God was with him.” (Acts 
10:38) 

We can’t give what we don’t have. Open your heart to 
receive God’s love, mercy and forgiveness. Then, 
show the same to others. As God’s adopted sons and 
daughters, we are made in His image and like-
ness. As Pope Benedict XVI says, “we are made for 
greatness.” Let our lives reflect His light to oth-
ers. Pray to live a grateful and generous life. Strive for 
greatness! We are made for more! We are made for 
God! 

HE IS RISEN!!!!! 
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Thank you for the people who have 
donated for the flowers in memory 
of their loved ones.   Also, a huge 
thank you to Dutch Heritage 

Greenhouses & Mark Pugong for additional flowers 
that they have given us for our displays. 

Donors In Honour Of 

Wilma & Gerald Struys Sean Paul Claggett 
Tony & Johanna Struys 

Paul & Jean VanTryp 

Frank & Lynda 
VanScheyndel 

Van Scheyndel Family 

Bill & Stella 
Hildebrandt 

Karmazinsky Family 
Hildebrandt Family 

Joe & Cecylia Chromy Chromy Family 

Les D’Cruz D’Cruz Family 

Leo & Ria Vantol Adegeest Family 
Vantol Family 

Anonymous  

Allan & Beccie 
Bokenfohr 

Bokenfohr Family 
Leinweber Family 

  
 

Thank you to Ria and Leo Vantol for decorating the 
Altar of Repose!    They have been doing this 
annually for many years!   Thank you for your quiet 
and unwavering commitment!! 

Thank you to Anna Marie Spaeti, Pat Schmid, Emee 
Wenk, and many more  for organizing and 
preparing the Easter Reception.   We are so grateful 
that you shared your talents for preparing this 
wonderful celebration following our Easter Vigil!!!   
Thank you! 

Thank you to everyone involved in the liturgies 
throughout Holy Week: Laurie Martin for arranging 
all of the Lectors throughout the Holy Week Liturgies!   
Thank you to the Lectors, Eucharistic Ministers, 

Cantors, Choirs, and people who had their feet 
washed.    And not to forget all the committed Altar 
Servers!    Thank you! 

Kyle Miller has been cleaning up 
the property getting it ready for 

Easter Sunday!!!!    He’s also been 
selling Bark Mulch by donation in 

the church parking lot…..Thank 
you Kyle!!!! 

 

Thank you to Ed Schmid for building the frames 
for the Stations of the Cross for the Grotto 

And to Urs Spaeti for donating all of the wood for 
the frames. 

  

  

Congratulations to 
Lucian Eric & Alistair 
Arkin Seymour who 

were baptized at the Easter Vigil! 

Also, congratulations to their parents,  
Kate & Tad who celebrated their first-year 

anniversary of being baptized this past 
weekend! 

 

 

 

Raffle Tickets are available at the 
Parish Office or through Fr. Dennis 

$2 each or $25 for booklet of 15 tickets 

Your support in helping to raise funds 
for the Shrine de Sto. Niño is so 

appreciated!!! 


